
 

 

 

                           
 

  Construction Newsletter #2 – June 25, 2020 
 

Berford Street Reconstruction and Streetscaping Improvement Project 
George Street to Division Street 

What happened this week? 
The Contractor, Bridge Excavating Ltd., has 
been busy flushing the sewer lines and 
conducting Closed-circuit TV video inspection 
of the storm and sanitary sewers to locate the 
connections from the mains to the buildings.  
Utility locates have been ordered and 
completed; perhaps you’ve noticed all the 
colours lines on the pavement! 
Bridge has also been preparing and installing 
additional water main valves on the side 
streets to facilitate the provision of temporary 
water services.  Temporary water will be 
supplied to all properties within the 
construction zone as needed to ensure 
disruption to services is minimized. 
Installation of fencing has also been completed 
to create separation between the pedestrain 
corridors and the worksite and to allow access 
to the businesses/buidings 
 
What is happening next week?  
Bridge will be completing a pre-condition 
survey of buildings within the affected area to 
ensure that the pre-construction condition is 
documented for everyone’s protection in the 
event of a damage claim.  It is recommended 
that if requested, you provide access to the 
interior of the building for this purpose. 
Dye testing of storm and sanitary services for 
all structures within 50 m of the construction 
limits will be carried out as needed if further 
confirmation is required after the video 
inspections are completed.  
Buildings between Division and William will be 
connected to the temporary water supply.  The 
Public will notice 50mm diameter blue pipes 
along the pedestrian fencing, and some 
buildings will have lines connected to outside 
taps being fed from other buildings. 
Major construction activity will begin at the 
intersection of Division and Berford Street for 
storm and sanitary sewer works. 
 
Newsletters:   
Future Newsletters will not be hand-delivered.  
For updates, please watch for notifications on 
the  “Public Notices” page of the Town’s 
website www.southbrucepeninsula.com or 
subscribe to receive updates on the Town’s 
“Open Mic” public engagement platform 
https://openmicsouthbrucepeninsula.ca 
 

 Road Closures:  
Berford Street is expected to be closed to 
vehicle traffic between William Street and 
Jenny Street starting June 30.   
The Beer Store will be accessible from the 
north end of Wiarton only, as Division street 
will have limited access at times.  Please use 
the detours provided and access Berford Street 
from Jenny Street/County Road 13. 
Customer access to the businesses will be 
provided via side streets, rear parking lots and 
pedestrian access.  If you require special 
accommodation, please contact the Business 
Owner or the Contractor’s Public Relations 
Officer for current accessibility conditions.   
Should you be a business owner and require 
accommodation for deliveries, please contact 
the Contractor’s Public Relations Officer. 
Access for emergency vehicles will be 
maintained at all times. 
 
Who do I call If I have a question?   
The Contractor has designated a “Public 
Relations Officer” (PRO) to respond to public 
enquiries related to this project.  The PRO for 
this project is business owner Heather Gibbons. 
Heather is your first point of contact for concerns 
related to the construction or for personal or 
business-related accommodation needs. 
R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited is 
administering the project on behalf of the Town.  
If you have any questions regarding the 
construction, you may also call a Burnside 
representative, between the hours of 8:00 A.M. 
to 5:00 P.M., Monday to Friday, and your call 
will be responded to as soon as possible. 
Bridge Excavating Ltd. 
Heather Gibbons, Public Relations Officer 
Mobile: 437-219-5805  
Office Phone: 519-592-5115   
Email:  beloffice@eastlink.ca 
 
R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
Field: Murray Harvey, Construction Inspector 
Mobile: 705-441-2542 
murray.harvey@rjburnside.com 
Office:  Paul Hausler, Project Manager  
Phone: 705-797-4289  
paul.hausler@rjburnside.com 
 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
Lara Widdifield, Director of Public Works 
Phone: 519-534-1400 x 133 
lara.widdifield@southbrucepeninsula.com 
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